What Is an Unfair Labor
Practice charge?

An Unfair Labor Practice
charge or ULP is a formal
complaint filed when one
party in negotiations acts
In a way that violates
labor laws, such as failing
to bargain in good faith.
Filing this charge is a
serious step that reflects
our commitment to
protecting your interests
and the integrity of the
bargaining process.




